
2021 Elections

LOOKING AHEAD TO THE 2021 ELECTIONS
Following  the  postponement  of  the  2020  Elections  due  to
Covid-19 we would like to provide you with a brief update as

we start to look ahead to Thursday May 6th 2021.

Planning is already underway and we would like to reassure you
that our highest priority is the safety of our staff and our
electorate. We are currently undertaking initial work with
regard to all aspects of our Polling Stations.

AN OPPORTUNITY TO GET INVOLVED
In anticipation of a possible shortfall in our usual Polling
Station staffing levels, coupled with the need to be able to
offer  short  notice  cover  for  last  minute  cases  of  self-
isolation we would very much like to add new staff to our
Team.

If you think you would enjoy the experience of being right at
the heart of the democratic process and would like to find out
more about the role and rates of pay, please get in touch
direct via email: elections@stroud.gov.uk

 All applicants must be over 18, not a member of a political
party, eligible to work in the UK and available for the whole

day and evening of Thursday May 6th 2021.
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